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Comments: Please do not require bolts to be treated as permanent installations. It would greatly reduce the

number of climbable areas, thus causing places where bolts aren't installed to be more heavily impacted by

increased foot traffic than before. Having bolts is less damaging to the rock or natural ambiance than an over-

congestestion of climbers.


